
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council Meeting 26 June 2003 

3. WAIMAIRI ROAD – PROPOSED CYCLE LANES 
 
 The Board was advised that the publicity pamphlet for the proposed installation of cycle lanes on 

Waimairi Road between Tudor Avenue and Westburn School was soon to be distributed. 
 
 Details of the intended work were outlined in the accompanying officer’s report and it was indicated 

that the feedback received would be reported to the Board in August for recommendation to the 
Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee thereafter. 

 
 Comment was made about the option of applying a 40 km/h zone along this section of Waimairi Road 

and staff undertook to report on this aspect in August. 
 
 The Board received the information. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


